
June 24, 2022 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. 

Notice 

End of Orders for the COPEN 20th Anniversary Edition 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. celebrated the 20th anniversary of the first-generation COPEN on 

June 19, 2022. It announced a 1,000-unit limited COPEN 20th Anniversary Edition and began 

accepting advanced orders. It was well received by many customers and reached 1,000-unit 

orders on June 24. Daihatsu would like to express its gratitude to all customers who applied 

and apologize to those who were unable to purchase a vehicle due to the end of the order 

period. 

The Cero, the base model for this vehicle, as well as the Robe, XPLAY, and GR SPORT*1, 

are still available. 

Daihatsu thanks you for your understanding. 

*1 “GR” is registered trademarks of Toyota Motor Corporation


